YALE LAW SCHOOL
NEW HAVEN, CONNECTICUT 06520

October 4, 1973

¢

James H. Lesar, Esq.
1231 Fourth St., S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20024

Dear Mr. Lesar:

The case you inquired about is United States v. Miller.
The reversal is reported at U1l F.2d 825 (2d Cir. 1969). There were
half a dozen or so reported opinions prior to that. The direct appeal
is in 381 F.2d.

I have had some correspondence with Mr. Weisman about the
Ray case, and the Miller case. Of course I have no basis for doubting
Ray's guillt, but there would seem to be at least a prima facle case of
a sellout, and there would seem to be ground for a full airing of the
case. -

My files are now in a state of horrible disarray. Vhen I
get them straightened out, I'll send you some news clippings and
articles on the Miller Case. -

| Sincerely,

Ko A,

2-Steven Duke



